
   
 
 
 
 

A Message from the Lieutenant Governor 
 

As Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia I am pleased to welcome 
guests to the special event, “Spirit of Harmony: Invitational Exhibition of 
East Asian Artists”.  
 
Our province is rich in cultural diversity and home to a growing number of 
people from around the globe. Art is one of the many ways in which we 
can understand and learn from one another; it transcends language and 
cultural barriers to bring us together. Exhibitions such as this help bridge 
the gap between cultures and create a more harmonious society. 
 
I extend my thanks to those who dedicated their time and effort to bring 
this exhibition together, celebrating East Asian Artists and encouraging 

cultural understanding and respect amongst the people of British Columbia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Honourable Judith Guichon, OBC 
Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia 
 


